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We Oregonians will become more vigorous citizens when we have the opportunity to 

vote by ranked choice voting (RCV),  We will be able to see ourselves elect officials 

who are supported by a true majority of our voters and do it in one election,  In 

addition, we  will be no longer  plagued by the spoiler effect in elections,  

 

Please encourage support for and vote for RCV for improvement of our imperfect 

democracy.  

 

Bill Harris  

Portland, OR   


